BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
OF COLLIN COUNTY

January 18, 2023
Cindy,

Per our discussion, please submit our request to use the balance on our current MCDC grant
($2646.32) to pay for the plumbing to install a water fountain outside the renovated bathrooms at
the McKinney Branch. Please advise if we need to be at the board meeting in January to discuss
this. :

Thank you so much for your help.

Sincerely,
9:2‘“—'»\ @u@/

Joan Roe, Chief Financial Officer
Boys & Girls Clubs of Collin County

jroe@bgccc.org
469-888-4620 EXT 112
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